
MAINE APPENDIX 

Jones Plastic conducted an investigation into a security incident that resulted in unauthorized 
access to its network. Upon learning of the unauthorized access, Jones Plastic immediately took 
steps to secure its network, contacted law enforcement, and began an investigation with the 
assistance of a cybersecurity firm. The investigation determined that between May 27, 2021 and 
June 12, 2021, an unauthorized party accessed certain files saved to Jones Plastics’ file systems. 
Jones Plastic reviewed the files that may have been involved. On September 16, 2021, Jones Plastic 
determined that one or more of those files contained personal information of three Maine residents, 
including their names and Social Security numbers. 

On November 11, 2021, Jones Plastic is providing written notice via United States Postal Service 
First Class Mail to the Maine residents whose personal information was potentially accessed by 
the unauthorized party, in accordance with Me. Rev. Stat. Tit. 10, §1348.1 Jones Plastic is offering 
the individuals a complimentary, one-year membership to credit monitoring and identity theft 
prevention services through Kroll, which includes Credit Monitoring, Fraud Consultation, and 
Identity Theft Restoration. Jones Plastic is encouraging the affected individuals to remain vigilant 
by reviewing their accounts for unauthorized activity.  

To reduce the risk of a similar incident in the future, Jones Plastic has implemented additional 
safeguards and technical security measures, including implementation of an Endpoint Detection 
and Response package, enhanced email monitoring, and multifactor authentication for domain 
administrator access. 

 

 

 
1 This notice does not waive Jones Plastic & Engineering Company, LLC’s objection that Maine lacks personal 
jurisdiction over it regarding any claims related to this incident. 


